

BARR BEACON LODGE NO. 6109

Barr Beacon Lodge is a dynamic and exciting Lodge which encompasses the best of tradition and fellowship bringing members of all ages together offering mutual respect and comradery. Our members ages are from twenties to eighties and we all meet regularly for our Masonic meetings in the months from October until May each year.

The venue for our Masonic meetings is the Masonic Hall at Aldridge, West Midlands which forms part of the Compass Suites at that location.



Barr Beacon Lodge was consecrated on 2nd October 1945. The first written evidence of the formation of Barr Beacon Lodge is found in a letter stating that at the meeting of Hatherton Lodge No. 2474 in January 1944, a committee was to be formed of seven members of that Lodge with a view to preparing a petition to Grand Lodge in London for the formation of a new Lodge. The seven founders met on the 7th February 1945 and it was at that meeting that the name of Barr Beacon Lodge was

agreed, Barr Beacon being a local beauty spot just outside Aldridge, which at that time was in the county of Staffordshire.



Outside the Lodge we have many social gatherings. A golf section has a yearly tournament which is hotly contested although we are more social animals than technically competent in the game...some would say,

We have had many excellent holidays together in the Lodge group and continue to look forward to many more post Covid holidays together with family and other friends.

Are you the ideal candidate? If you are interested in Freemasonry, have strict morals and upright intentions, and wish to help and support others less fortunate than yourself, we welcome you to become part of our Lodge. We also welcome existing Freemasons looking to join or re-join a Lodge in our area. As with all Freemasonry, neither religion or politics play a role in our meetings, but we do emphasise charitable giving. We seek and encourage members to commit to a regular attendance at Lodge meetings and to have a desire and willingness to work within the Lodge and outside to contribute to the life and work of the Lodge, and the community at large.

Next step: Drop an email to Neil Fantarrow our Lodge Secretary and he will do the rest: bbl6109secretary@gmail.com

We all look forward to welcoming you.